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Sandyford Business District

Mobility Management Plan Network

Why join?
The Sandyford Mobility Management Plan Network is an area-based workplace initiative. that aims to champion and promote the development and delivery of sustainable transport projects and initiatives. It has been established as a forum to make transport in the Sandyford Business District more efficient and sustainable. Through this forum businesses work together to help improve transport in the area informing the development of new services and infrastructure and benefiting from advice in how best to promote sustainable travel choices to their own staff.

Quarterly network meetings cover a range of topics relating to sustainable transport including updates and previews of infrastructure schemes and sustainable travel initatives,  updates on Smarter travel funding applications for the area from national or EU sources and initiatives to promote active travel. All employers in the area are entitled to become a member of the network. The following are some benefits to be gained by being part of the Network.
· Representation on issues that are important to you such as traffic congestion and transportation improvements. 

· Opportunity to meet other members and develop business contacts in an informal social setting.
· Regular briefings from Dun Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council officials and other transportation organisations on Transportation issues.
· Company logo on Sandyford Smarter Travel website and contribution to content on website.
· Invitation to attend network Meetings.
Members of the Network you are required to do the following:

· To promote sustainable travel to their employees by implementing a Workplace Mobility Management Plan or by improving facilities for pedestrians and cyclists at the workplace.
· To take part in regular staff Travel to Work Surveys 
· To inform the Network about improvements or initatives your company introduced to encourage your staff to reduce their car use and promote sustain able travel alternatives.  
More Information

Further information on becoming a Network member or on the Sandyford Smarter Travel Project can be found on www.sandyfordsmartertravel.ie or from Gerry Flaherty, Sustainable Travel Officer on 01-2047945 or by email gflaherty@dlrcoco.ie.
